Volunteers wanted at the footy
For 'A donor for Graham'’

The Hawthorn Football Club play Collingwood at the MCG this
Saturday afternoon. We have been given permission by the AFL and
the Melbourne Cricket Club to do a fund raising activity prior to the
game.

We are looking for parent and student volunteers from St Leonard's
College who are willing to meet at 12 noon outside Gate 2 at the
MCG to accept donations for what we believe is such a worthy
cause.

Students will be required to wear the school sports uniform.

The Hawthorn Football Club has provided 60 tickets for all
volunteers, should they wish to attend the game after the
fundraising activity concludes at approx 1.30pm.

Each adult will be encouraged to supervise two children on the day.
We are hoping to have 20 adults and 40 children to collect.

I'm sure the St Leonard’s community will be enthusiastic in their
support for this initiative and the tickets will disappear quickly.

If you are interested in participating on Saturday, please contact
Kerrie O'Neill in the Early Learning Centre ASAP.






